Mr Tasman Larnach Acting Committee Secretary Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Larnach

Senate Budget Estimates—Department of Parliamentary Services

I would like to correct information I provided to the Committee in my letter of 7 May 2018 regarding implementation of the recommendations of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee Inquiry into the Department of Parliamentary Services (DPS).

In my letter, I stated that 'As at 30 April 2018, Ms Pamille Berg AO Hon FRAIA had revised 29 of 31 existing chapters of the CRD'.

This was not correct.

As at 30 April, Ms Berg had revised 25 of the 31 existing CRD chapters, with 20 of these published on the DPS intranet.

I would appreciate you bringing this to the attention of the Committee.

Yours sincerely

Rob Stefanic Secretary

27 June 2018